United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION
1100 OHIO DRIVE, S. W.

L30(NCR'LUCE) WASHINGTON, D.C. 20242

'SEP 18 wod

Memorandum

To: Superintendent Manassas NHP, Superintendent Antietam NBP,
Superintendent National Capital Parks East

From: Associate Regional Director, Land Use Coordinatio

Subject: Land Protection Plan Update/Reply due September 29

Under the Land Protection Plan instructions issued by the Director in
Januzry 1982, Superintendents must review all Land Protection Plans on a
biannuzi basis and revised as necessary to reflect changes in conditions.,

Ycu are responsible for determining if an update is required and for
recommending the scheduling of necessary revisions. We are enclosing a copy of
an August 9 memorandum from the Director which provides guidance on policy and
public comments which have been received on land protection plans. Please
review this material carefully while determining the degree of revision your
plan mzy require.

If yocu havc any questions on this, kindly consult with Mr. Jonn W. Jessup
the Regicnal Coordinator for Land Protection Plans.

Enclosures
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Yemorandum f{é’
TO: Recional Di tors

Manager,-R2ppalachian Trail Project

From: Di

Subject: Genergf Accounting Office Review of Land Protection

Plans
REPLY DUE AUGUST 30, 1985 A77

The General Acccunting Office has completed a review of
National Park Service land protection plans. A draft of its
oroocsed report guestions some of the recommendations in 25
28 plans that were reviewed. Based upon these
vestiocns, GAQO I1Is proposing to recommend that 1) funds not
exoended for acguisition of certain acreage questioned in
plans, 2) all other approved plans be reviewed to
compliance with Departmental pol'c'es, 3) land
ion plans be revised to include provisions to sell or
interests not needed for resource protection, and
hington Office oversight of the planning process be
thened to assure that policy comments are addressed.,
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v of the Department's response to these recommendations
tached for your information and a copy of the complete
GAO report has been forwarded under separate cover,
acree with GAO's proposed finding that a substantial

f plans include recommendations not in cocmpliance
ablished Departmental and National Park Service

. We also do not believe that anv delay in -

ng available funds is necessary cor appropriate.
less, the following actions must be taken as soon e&s
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You should immediately rewview the plans for the areas in
r Region that were questioned by GaA0. A summary of the
is for GAO's gquestions about policy compliance is

hed. We believe that most :; the recommendetions in
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:ticn are clearly consistent with the long-range needs to
ect park resources and the fifial lanéd protection plan
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uctions. However, many of these plans can be
gthened by making necessary editorial adjustments or
g further information to support the recommendations.
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